
 

 

 

 

Dear Clients, 

dear Friends, 

 

The turbulent year 2020 is drawing to an end. A new, exciting year is awaiting us. This special year 

demanded a lot from us, but also gave us a lot. Bringing the family closer together - suitable for 

Christmas. 

Instead of sending out Christmas cards, Wenfei will continue to support the 

Association of VFLBO (Association for supporting Agriculture and Vocational 

Training in East Africa, https://www.vflbo.ch) with a donation.  

VFBL aims to help people with agriculture, education and vocational 

training in East Africa. 

We would like to thank you for your loyalty and trust and hope to continue a good and pleasant 

cooperation.  

Wenfei wishes you and your families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2021! 

 

With kind regards, 

Paul Thaler 

http://www.vflbo.ch/
http://www.wenfei.com/index.php?id=2&L=0
http://www.wenfei.com/index.php?id=2&L=0

